
Renaissance Academy 

Dear Parents of 2025-2026 7th graders,

In accordance with the Utah Department of Health requirements, we are writing to inform you of the 

immunizations required for students entering 7th grade. This is in addition to other immunizations previously 

required for school entrance such as polio and MMR.   

In order to attend the 7th grade, all students must have proof of receiving the following additional vaccines: 

1 dose of Tetanus/Diphtheria/Pertussis (Tdap) booster 

1 dose of Meningococcal  (Only Meningococcal vaccine given after 10 years of age is acceptable 
for 7th grade school entry)

Starting July 1, 2018, proof of immunity to disease(s) can be accepted in place of vaccination only if a document 
from a health care provider stating the student previously contracted the disease is presented to the school.

If you choose not to have your child immunized, you must obtain a Utah Department of Health Exemption

Certificate obtained by completing the Online Immunization Education Module (http://www.immunize-utah.org), 
print the certificate and have it placed in your child’s file at school.

If your child is unable to complete all the doses of the required immunizations prior to the start of the school 

year, your child will not be allowed to attend school until you are able to submit record of the completed 

immunizations. 

Sincerely, 

Renaissance Academy 




